
April Newsletter 
 
If you are receiving this message, it means that either I have done work for 
you in the past, I am doing work for you now, or you have expressed 
interest regarding me doing work for you in the future. If you would prefer 
to not receive further emails, please let me know about it.  
  
Being that it is now April, I will be sending out invoices to any of you for 
whom I have done work in March, or for those who have not yet paid 
for previous months. Please remit your payment when you have a chance.  

 
Availability - This month I have a couple of medical procedures, so there 
may be some time when I will not be totally available to handle your issues. 
Neither of them is life-threatening in themselves (although I will be sedated 
both times so you never know...), but I want you all to be aware.
  
One of them happens right away, as I am scheduled for an outpatient 
procedure Monday April 2nd. I will probably not be doing much work on 
Monday but I should be available the next day. On April 20th, however, I will 
be having another procedure and I have been told I should not be doing 
anything strenuous for at least a week or two. Although what I do for all of 
you is not usually considered strenuous, I do plan to "take it easy" for a 
while, so I may just spend some time "horizontal" and not be doing too 
much work at my desk. I will have to see how I feel.
  
All For Now - Well, I have been spending a lot of time trying to tie up loose 
ends for my health issues coming up, plus I wanted to get this out before 
my first procedure on the 2nd, so this will be another short one. Hopefully I 
will get back to marketing and technical tips in future newsletters.  

 
  
Thank you all for your business (and potential business...)  
  
Jim Sanfilippo
858-268-1724
619-838-8138 (cell)
jim@technicalwebsitedesign.com
Technical Website Design
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